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Arden Kids has been having a BLAST with our Unlikely Heroes series! We have been 
learning how God uses unlikely people, just like you and I, to do amazing things! We 

finished our three weeks about the boys last month and have moved onto the Girls of 
the Bible: Esther, Ruth, and Mary. Then it's onto the unlikely heroes who helped found 
the Church!  We will be all done with this series by the end of the month and onto our 

new series, Life With Jesus! 

A R D E N  K I D S

You are invited to bring friends and family for our annual 4th of July Celebration - 
complete with great food, annual dessert auction for children's ministry and 

fireworks display. Join us Sunday evening, July 1st at 6:00 pm at the Family Life 
Center. See the add in this weeks Newsletter!

4 T H  O F  J U L Y  C E L E B R A T I O N

This month we have been unpacking the relational aspect of our faith, rather than the
do's and don'ts in the religious community. We will be starting a new series this coming

month, we look forward to continuing growing in our relationships with God and
encourage you to invite any 6th-12th graders you may know! 

We meet Sunday's at 9:30 AM in the youth room here at Arden Church. 

A R D E N  Y O U T H

A fellowship group for young adults was launched by Devin and Kimberly Sook. It is
on Sunday at 9:30 AM in Room 40.  Plans call for monthly fellowship events to be
held specifically for our young adults who are 20 and 30 something’s.  All young

adults are invited to participate in this ministry.   

Y O U N G  A D U L T S  M I N I S T R Y  
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Third Saturday of every month, the men’s fellowship gathers for breakfast in the
Family Life Center. For a suggested donation of $5.00, a delicious breakfast is

served with a program following – usually a guest speaker.  
Please contact David Drenth with any questions at 916-708-4928. 

M E N ' S  B R E A K F A S T

Until our new Arden Arcade Community Center opens, all requests for weekly
groceries will be referred to an area food pantry. A list of pantries will be available
in the lobby. In emergency food situations, Arden Naz members and attendees have

the new Food Closet Ministry available.  See Bill Morrison for more information. 

F O O D  C L O S E T

 INDEPENDENCE 
DAY BBQ

July 1, 2018  |  6 pm til after fireworks 

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL

BBQ •   FIREWORKS   •   BOUNCE HOUSE • 
DESSERT AUCTION FOR KIDS  

Don't forget to bring your firework donations


